SULLINS

CONNECTOR SOLUTIONS

END-of-Life Notification
February 28,2013

Valued Customer or Distributor:

This letter is to confirm to your company that Sullins Connector Solutions is discontinuing the
RJ45/Modular Jack product line. The Sullins Modular Jack Series (SM] series) will be transitioned
into an End-of-Life status without replacement on August 30, 2013. We are hereby giving notice of
these product changes in order for your company to adjust its product purchasing records, or to
make any final lifetime purchases of the discontinued products that are still in supply. Parts will be
available for your purchase up until August 30, 2013. Sullins will make every effort to accommodate
final order demands.

These RJ45/Modular Jacks represent a small percentage of Sullins Connector Solutions overall
semiconductor product portfolios and are considered industry multi-source products.

We regret the inconvenience and impact this notice may cause your company. Sullins Connector
Solutions sales, and support personnel stand ready to assist you in placing final orders, or in
providing any product information you require.

Product Series: SM]J
Description: Sullins Modular Jacks

Part Numbers Affected:

SMJ102-S88I-DS-11 SM]200-S00C-DS-11 SMJ401-S88W-DS-01YG
SMJ103-T88I-DS-11 SMJ001-S88N-DS-11 SMJ300-T88N-DS-01
SMJ201-S66C-DS-11 SMJ100-T88I-DS-11 SMJ400-S88N-DS-01

Replacement Part Numbers: N/A
Last Order Entry Date: August 30, 2013

For specific product inquiries or general inquiries regarding this End-of-Life notification, please
contact your Sullins Connector Solutions representative.

On behalf of Sullins Connector Solutions, we appreciate your understanding and assistance in helping
us to help you minimize the impact of this product discontinuation on your company. We look
forward to Sullins Connector Solutions' continued support of your company's semiconductor
requirements in the years to come.

Best regards,

Sullins Connector Solutions
888.774.3100
Contact@sullinscorp.com
www.sullinscorp.com




